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MR DONALD WALKER

6C / 29 - 34 EAST ESPLANADE ESP
MANLY NSW 2095
donandviv@optusnet.com.au

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095
Dear sir's,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the DA 2019/1234 which is proposing to increase
the patronage of the current restaurants on Manly Wharf.

Having been a resident in the Manly region since 1972 it has been disappointing to see the
heritage value and living amenities of the Manly Region being down graded to a alcohol
saturated venue at night time.

My understanding is that IF this DA is approved it could result in over 2,500 people being
crammed into a relatively small area which could be a recipe for a breakdown in social order.
My understanding also is that there is no additional parking being made available to the
patrons of this proposed extension, in Manly where parking is already limited.

| also understand that the proposed extensions does not make any additional WC facilities
available for the patrons expected at these larger venues, as you would know this is already a
major problem for residents along East Esplanade, the Corso and surrounding streets with
drinkers using local residences for their toiletry needs.

It must be acknowledged by the developers that their proposed developments will result in an
increase of noise for all residents around East Esplanade bay, already a problem with the
current venues on Manly Wharf and the Skiff Club.

IF this inappropriate proposal is approved how will Council and our already over stretched
Police handle the influx of possible intoxicated patrons flooding onto Manly Wharf and
surrounding streets?

My wife and | can only hope that your committee appreciates just how damaging this proposed
development will have on Manly and reject this developers proposed increase in seating on top
of Manly Wharf.

Don and Vivienne Walker.



